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john.sundquist@comcast.net
Sunday, January 17, 2010 11:42 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
CFTC proposal to restrict leverage to 10 to 1 for US Residents

I adamantly opposed to the proposed restriction on US residents who trade foreign currency
pairs. There is NO reasonable rationale for such action. Why is this an issue that CFTC
wishes to enter into anyway? Don’t you have enough to do without meddling in something you
have no business entering into?

John Sundquist
6812 Spanish Bay Drive
Windsor, CO 80550
970-290-4719
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